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First, I want to thank the Social Committee for the fantabulous 

installation dinner on June 22. It was the funniest and most 

meaningful thing I've been a part of in recent memory. Thanks a whole 

bunch. 

 

Soon after that fun event on the following Saturday I traveled with 

my roommate Becky, Martha and Loretta to Turkey to attend the 

International Soroptimist Convention and prior to that, take an 8-day 

tour of Western Turkey with them and a total of 32 Soroptimists and 

their husbands from around the world. Both the tour and the 

convention were awesome. 

 

Probably the most awesome thing for me was entering conversations 

and listening to Soroptimists from parts of the world that I had 

previously visited. 

 

Finally, we're now beginning a new year 

with a newbie President who doesn't 

know and doesn't pretend to know all of 

the history and protocol of Soroptimist 

International. So . . . please bear with me 

while I stumble through, with lots of help 

and kindness from you, the 2015-2016 

Port Angeles Jet Set Soroptimist year. 

MESSAGE FROM PRESIDENT JUDI 



Upcoming Programs 

  August No Meetings  -  Enjoy your month off!  

The following members have birthdays  

this month, next month and the following month: 

 
     

 Patty Rosand  July 2  Tiffany Sudela-Junker  September 13  

 Margie Castle  July 12  Deb West   September 17  

 Edie Beck  July 18      

 

 Tina Smith-O’Hara August 7 

 Leslie Mraz  August 15 

 Dolores Mangano August 16 

 Billie Moore  August 20 

 Marian Mertz  August 25 

 Lisa Pedrey  August 25 

    

    

       

July 25, 2015 at 4:00 pm 

BBQ/Pot Luck 

Sequim Soroptimist Club 

Upcoming Events 



SIPA—Jet Set Installation 
June 22, 2015 



Federal Lunch Program by Boys and Girls Club 
Meet the 2015 Team! 

By Martha Hurd and Judy Owen 

Christie Honore will be a sophomore at Vassar and is a 
Theater major. She grew up in Sequim. Sometimes she 
went to the Boys and Girls Club in Sequim when her mom 
had to work. “It wasn’t really ‘til last year I saw how great a 
resource the Boys and Girls Clubs are for members of the 
community and how rewarding it is to feed all the children 
who need it. The Boys and Girls Club is empowering for girls 
to have a place to pursue their passions with children of 
both genders whether their passions are sports, arts or 
whatever they are interested in.” 
 

 
Sarah Stoffer is currently a senior at Boise State majoring in 
History. She grew up in Sequim and went to the B&G Club 
after school when her parents were working from 3rd-5th 
grade and a few times during high school.  After high school 
graduation, she came back to work with the Food program. 
This is her 3rd year. “I love that the B&G Club gives kids a safe 
place to go after school and there are just so many good 
programs to help them as they grow: running, sports, 
cooking, and homework clubs; teen field trips, and junior 
rangers.  As a girl, I liked hanging out there with my friends.
  
   

 
 
Mariah will be a senior at Tufts University this fall 
majoring in archeology (Greek and Latin). She grew up 
in Port Angeles and attended the after school Parks and 
Rec program. “To me, the B&G Club is a great place for 
kids to interact, explore their interests, and have a good 
time. They have good programs for girls like the Imagine 
Her Program which I got to observe with Mary Budke.  I 
liked how happy the girls were to participate and what 
it meant to them as they were in transition from middle 
school to high school at the PA club last summer.”   
 
 

 

 

 

From left Linda Sudela, Sarah Stoffer, 
and Lorene Douglas (B&G Club 
Director of Finance) 

Mariah Crowley and Judi Hoffman 



 
 
 
Cole just graduated from Port Angeles High School. He has been at 
the club for 10 years as a member and on staff. “The Club is my 
Family. It’s a good place for everyone!” He is on his way to Louisville 
to compete in the Skills USA for Cabinet Making next week, and then 
on to Atlanta, GA to visit the Boys and Girls Club of America 
Headquarters.  He will go into the Army in September as a Machinist. 
Good Luck Cole, we will miss you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Elizabeth is a  Junior at Sequim High School.  She runs Cross 
Country in Track and plays Clarinet and Bass Clarinet in the 
Band.  She is working for the Boys and Girls Club mostly in 
Sequim this summer.  She is also a Girl Scout.  Pleasure to meet 
you Elizabeth! 
 
Thanks to Jet Setter Loretta Commet for coordinating our 
involvement this year. She did a wonderful job. Way to go, 
Loretta! Judi Hoffman, Linda Sudela, Judy Owen, Jean Hordyk, 
Margie Castle and Martha Hurd (along with Jill Oakes, Edie Beck 
and RuthThomson trained and ready to step in) helped serve 
lunches at 5 locations this year. 

Federal Lunch Program by Boys and Girls Club 
Meet the 2015 Team! 

(continued) 

Cole Tamba 

Elizabeth Rosales 



Breakfast Schedule 

2015-16 

  

 

 

 MONTH   COMMITTEE 

 

 September   Youth 

 October   Economic/Social Development 

 November   Education 

 December   Social 

 January   Finance ** 

 February   International Goodwill 

 March   Roar/Solt 

 April    Environment 

 May    Laws/Resolution ** 

 June     Federation 

 July    All Club Members 

 

 ** Three members of club will be called to help out these committees. 

Judi Hoffman 
President 
 
Danetta Rutten 
President Elect 
 
Marsha Robin  
Secretary 
 
Linda Sudela  
Treasurer 
 
 

Becky McGinty 
Board Member  
(immediate Past President) 
 
Jean Fairchild 
Board Member  
(former club President) 
 
Deb West  
Board Member 
 
Margie Castle  
Board Member 

Soroptimist International of  Port Angeles—Jet Set 
Board Members 2015-16 

Website Address:  sijetset.com 

 

Email address:  siportangelesjetset@soroptimist.net 
 

Note:  These are not hotlinks! 


